
PRSA COVID-19 Guidelines

● The number one rule is to be considerate of others.  We have a responsibility to fellow
members as well as ourselves.

● Remember that PRSA does not own nor control the facilities at Washington Sailing Marina
(WSM).  We are asking all PRSA members to adhere to these guidelines when
participating in PRSA events for the health and safety of our members and for the health
and safety of all of those who use WSM facilities.

● Competitors should have a mask available and follow posted restrictions when using the
Marina facilities.

● As the status of, and guidance around, COVID-19 evolves, we will follow guidance from
Alexandria, VA and VA.  Please check these resources for updated transmission rates,
and restrictions, around COVID-19:

○ Alexandria, VA:
https://www.alexandriava.gov/covid-19/covid-19-protect-yourself-others

○ VA: https://www.vdh.virginia.gov/coronavirus/

○ Washington D.C.: https://coronavirus.maryland.gov/

○ Maryland: https://coronavirus.dc.gov/

● Children under 18 must be accompanied by an adult.

● Be prepared to leave the dock as soon as possible once you have launched your boat.
Please do not launch your boat, tie it up, and leave it at the dock.

● Bathroom facilities at WSM are currently open. However, PRSA cannot guarantee that
facilities will be available on a given day (this is controlled by WSM).
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